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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1. Earlybird Registrations Closing  – Water Conference Stanthorpe 20 May 2010
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Registrations are closing for the one day qldwater Water Conference to be held in Stanthorpe on Thursday 20 May 2010.  We have extended our Earlybird registration period until Thursday 6 May.  All attendees planning to attend the conference must register, please note there will be no capacity for registrations on the day of the conference.

The water conference will be a useful information session for water people in local government with the added advantage of linking with the well established IPWEAQ conference to be held on Friday 21 May, which will enable delegates to participate in both conferences. The water conference will be relevant to managers and technical staff interested in changes to Queensland water legislation, staff skills development and for those who want to catch up on key projects and direction of South West Queensland water businesses. 

Registration includes morning tea and lunch and networking drinks after the conference.  The full program including registration form is available on our website www.qldwater.com.au under “Projects and Training”.  
If you have any questions or need further information please email: hgold@qldwater.com.au or phone 3000 2279. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
2. Fluoridation Training – Further Clarification
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Further to eFlash #83 article regarding fluoridation training, this is further clarify that each water treatment plant (as opposed to water service provider) will be subsidised for 2 training places available for Water Treatment Plant Operators.  

Under the Water Fluoridation Regulation 2008 operators of a fluoridation plant must have the necessary training, knowledge and experience.  The Water Fluoridation Code of Practice 2008 states that the necessary training can be obtained through the nationally recognised unit of competence (NWP276A).

TAFE Qld training for WTP operators will be co-ordinated with the construction and commissioning of the equipment.  Each water treatment plant will be subsidised for two training places during the installation period.   You may choose to train more than two operators but that will not be subsidised by the Qld Government and will be at the cost of water service providers.

Please note that participants need only enrol in one unit (NWP276A- Fluoridation). While Wide Bay TAFE offer complete Water Operations Certificate 2 and Certificate 3 qualifications, completion of a full Certificate 2 is not necessary to meet DIP requirements.

Further information can be obtained by contacting Wide Bay TAFE on 1300 656 188.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
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